Dekalb Resident Lands Project after Attending 
Blackhall Studios Film Career Program
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ATLANTA, Georgia- Amy Taylor, a Starlight neighborhood resident, found herself with a new project in the film industry after attending a film careers session hosted by Blackhall Studios. 

Taylor was in attendance for one of the 12 film career sessions currently being conducted by Blackhall Studios, in an effort to help Dekalb neighbors learn more about the film industry. In the set construction session, John Weeks, construction coordinator, was explaining their current need for a stain-glass artist to help with a particular set. In the session, Taylor spoke up and explained that she was a stain-glass artist herself, which resulted in Weeks hiring her. Taylor will begin working on the project this week. 

This surprising event confirmed the benefit of the outreach program. Along with job postings and input from the presenters, the program participants are underway to seek new career opportunities that could even land a job at Blackhall right in their neighborhood.

“As the film industry and Blackhall Studios grow, the workforce must grow as well,” stated Ryan Millsap, CEO of Blackhall Studios. “We are so pleased 50 people in our next-door neighborhoods signed up to participate. As we expand, we feel we have a responsibility on many levels to support our friends and the film industry in Georgia.”

As Blackhall Studios expands in Dekalb County, this growth is expected to create more than 1,000 new jobs with 85% or more industry jobs going to locals. Each week, Blackhall Studios hosts an educational session which gives participants an opportunity to learn from film industry experts about jobs and roles they may wish to pursue in the future. At the conclusion of the series, each participant will be given a certificate of participation and provided assistance with next steps in pursuing a career in the film industry.

This 12-week program began January 9, 2021 and runs new virtual sessions every Saturday morning from 10 a.m. until 11 a.m. The classes have been organized in conjunction with the Georgia Film Academy, Decide Dekalb and the labor union, IATSE 479. Participants were invited through homeowner associations in the surrounding neighborhoods.  
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